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THANK  YOU TO ALL OUR MAGAZINE SPONSORS who make it possible to bring  these printed editions to you: 

Academy Signs - Avon City Ford - Banks Car Upholstery - Copy Print - Heavy Diesel Parts & Services  
Hillside ITM Building Centre - Mustang Centre - NZ Tax Refunds - Steve Allan Auto  Refinishers - 

Swann Insurance  
Jeff & Karen Waghorn Z Branded Service Stations, The Speed Shed 

Regular Features 
Â Presidentôs Message 

Â Club Captainôs Report 

Â New Members 

Â Your Committee 

Â Advertisements 

Â Events List 
 

Club Reports 
Â Kaikoura Hop 

Â Henry Ford Memorial 

Run 

Â CONVENTION  
Â All USA Day 
 

Featured this Quarter 
Â Honourable Guests 

Â Note from abroad 

Â Sponsorship Diary 



Â Concrete 
Â Steel 
Â Timber 
Â Frames/Trusses 
Â Gib 
Â Insulation 
Â Roofing 
Â Tiles 
Â Hardware 
Â Doors 
Â Decking 
Â Bathrooms 
Â Kitchens 
Â Paint 
Â Stain etc 

HAVE PLANS? NEED PRICES?  

Ross Norton and Kevin Rea are proud to sponsor the Canterbury 
Mustang Owners Club.  Canterbury owned and operated and  

Suppliers of building materials to the Trade and DIY. 

Weôll see you right 

From Left:  Kevin, Jesse, Josh, Sandra, Paul, Nathan, Shane & Ross  Missing: Anna, Gary, Mark, Robbie, Chris, 
Wade, Matt, Clyde, Elizabeth, Colin, Barb 

For help & friendly advice with your building project  

Contact:  
Gary: 027 272 2231  

Robbie: 027 443 8124  
Ross: 027 407 0407  
Mark: 027 444 4851  
Chris: 027 444 4849  
Wade: 027 707 9724  

Visit us:  Corner of 
Springs Rd & Halswell  
Junction Rd, Hornby  

Phone:  03 349 9739  
Fax: 03 349 3098  

Email: hillside@hillside.co.nz  
http://www.itm.co.nz/hillside  



Steve Steele & Sharon Boag    1984 GT 350 Convertible  

Stewart Kaa & Natividad Kaa -Sanchez - 

Gary Sim      1966 A Code Notch Back  

Rodger & Bernadine Atkinson    1973 351 Cleveland Convertible  

Gerard & Halina Jordan     2011 GT 350 Shelby (45 th  Anniversary)  

Mike Stevenson      1997 Cobra 4.6  

Peter Barker & Joy Coughlan    2008 Mach Roush  4.6  

Rebecca Fuller      -  

Steve & Trudy McLachan    1969 Fastback 351  

Erin Jackson      -  

Steve & Ruth Cox      1965 Coupe 

Gary Fransen     2006 GT 4.6  

C. M. & Lilian Francois     2007 GT Convertible  

Paul & Lynda Laird    2007 GT Premium Deluxe  

Peter & Kathy Robertson    2008 GT 500 Shelby  

Kenneth Nankivell & Doreen Lau   2004 GT 4.6  

Sam Ng & Maria Van Nus    2009 GT 500 KR Shelby  

    

 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

    2015 
 
    11 Jan   CMOC Picnic Run to Diamond Harbour 

    16 -18 Jan   Cromwell Classic Car Show 

    30 Jan - 1st Feb Highlandôs Festival of Speed 

    6-8 Feb   Skope Classic 

    12-15 Feb   Nelson Motor Show 

 
 

22 Feb  CMOC All Ford Day, incl Saturday evening car run 21st Feb 
 
 

 

 

   Petrolhead Breakfast 

   Sunday 7th Dec at the Kustom Car Club, McLeans Island. Open to all Hot Rods,    

                Muscle Cars,Street Machines, Classics and Vintages 

 

   Southern Street Rodders Burger Run 

        Thursday 11th Dec ï destination is Mal Hurrels in Rolleston 





What an extremely busy, buzzy and exciting period it has been since the previous edition of Burble 

reached you.  

 

What a privilege and an honour it was to be involved with the hosting of the 35th National Mustang 

Convention. Not only was it a weekend to continue a long standing tradition of annual mustang    

conventions, it was an opportunity for us all to showcase the 50th anniversary of the iconic Ford  

Mustang. Much has been said and written about the success of the celebratory weekend but the   

comment that I received that to me best sums up the weekend ï ñalthough held in Christchurch,  

New Zealand it was a world-class eventò. 

 

There are so many people who made such significant contributions to the overall success of the   

celebration that if I started recording names I would end up filling a couple of pages. They say that 

New Zealand is run by groups of volunteers and this was so evident for this milestone celebration. I 

reckon that we as a Club can be extremely proud of ourselves ï without all of you the weekend 

wouldnôt have reached the pinnacles that it achieved. 

 

So whoôs got their name penciled in for a new 2015 Mustang? Can you believe that our Club scored 

the presence of a 2015 Mustang at the Convention? We are deeply indebted to Corey Holter,      

Managing Director of Ford New Zealand, together with our very own Garry Jackson for enabling this 

to happen.  

 

Now to Burble - we are so fortunate that Christine and John Quinn have stepped up to enable your 

Club to continue with our Burble publication. This magazine can only be as good as the articles,   

stories and motoring moments that you share with our Editors. My sincere thanks to Christine and 

John. Well done team. 

 

Summer, or so they say. Whatever the weather itôs that time of the year when most classic car events 

and activities are held. Itôs up to you how much fun you get out of your Pony. I know that my       

calendar looks busy in the three months ahead so I urge you to take advantage of as many activities 

as you can fit into your busy schedule. If thereôs an idea that you have for an event then please make 

sure that you share it with the Club by contacting any of your committee members. They are there to 

help you get the most out of your love of the Ford Mustang. 

 

For me though one event not to be missed is  

your Clubôs hosting of our annual    

Christmas function. This is the largest  

gathering of membership families that we 

have the pleasure of hosting annually. If 

Iôve missed the opportunity to personally 

wish you a safe and happy Christmas then 

Karen and I do so now. See you all again in 

2015. 

 

 

 

Keep on cruising      Jeff 




